
Jackie 

Returning board member Jackie Schoppert was a previous FoSLAM Board member who 

took a particular interest in developing the Ethel Montgomery Scholarship program. Her 

interest in museums started as a child growing up in Juneau/Douglas. As a freshman at 

Sheldon Jackson High School in Sitka, she worked in Collections and other duties as 

assigned. Jackie also volunteered as a docent at the Sheldon Museum in Haines. Being in a 

small museum, she was involved in all aspects of the operation. She also spent some time 

doing restoration work at the Anchorage Museum. 

As a Board member in Juneau, she attended each meeting and was deeply involved and 

committed to the museum. Subsequent attendance was via phone when she moved to 

Anchorage in 2014. Jackie’s interests in joining the Board are in Hospitality, Ethel 

Montgomery scholarship and Board development. 
 


